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Town of  Hebron 

PO Box 188 
Hebron, NH 03241 

Phone: 603-744-2631 
                 execassist@hebronnh.org 

 

Hebron Historic District Commission 

Minutes of Meeting March 14, 2022 
 

Historic District Commission Members Present:  John Dunklee, Paul Hazelton, Curtis 

Mooney, and Anne Bryan 

Absent:  Mark Braley and Chris Laux 

  

Time Convened: 7:010. PM   Time Adjourned: 7:25 PM     Next Meeting: April 11,2022 

John Dunklee called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM 

John introduced Aaron Mason to the board.  Aaron has expressed an interest being a member of 

the board and lives in the Historic District. He will fill the position of member on the board as 

we needed have seven members.  Roger Larochelle is an alternate for the board.  John will 

make his recommendation to the Select Board so that he can becomes a member for the next 

meeting in April. 

John had everyone read his Historic District Commission report that will go into the Town 

Report.  Paul Hazelton made a motion to accept the report and Curtis Mooney seconded the 

motion.  The vote was in the affirmative with everyone voting in favor. 

The minutes of the February 14, 2022 meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Anne 

Bryan and seconded by Curtis Mooney, with everyone voting in favor. 

Discussion on the issue of the bright green door on the Rockwell house on Cross Road came up 

and after reviewing the Historic District Regulations the color needed to be something that was 

popular in the early years such a green or black as an example.  John Dunklee is going to 

contact her and discuss the issue with her. 

With no other business John ask for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Curtis Mooney moved 

and was seconded by Paul Hazelton and everyone voted in favor.  The meeting adjourned at 

7:25 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted:  

Carol A. Bears, Secretary 


